
Dear parents and students: 

All 1st grade students will have the virtual class only on the first day of the week. During the 

first class I will explain the workout you and you will perform the activity for the next class 

by yourself. Don’t forget to follow the Weekly activity log. 

The past week everybody did an excellent job, and we will all continue improving. 

Stay safe 

PE Department 

Coach Jorge V 

  

 


